Not the Honolulu 2020
 
You’ll be glad to know we will be hosting the 31st Not-The-Honolulu Marathon run again this year. 
Due to Covid-19 however there are some changes.
· The run will be in Fredericton instead of Mactaquac Park
· This year’s event will be a low-profile affair, with a maximum of 35 participants. 
· This is an unsupported run without any course marshals. If you are crossing the road you must give way to traffic – this is a fun event, not a race!
· Maximum distance this year is the half-marathon 
· Runners will be required to respect social distancing guidelines and preferably wear a mask in the starting area. 
· The start line-up will be marked by pylons to avoid a crowded start
  
Date: 		Saturday December 5th 
Start Time: 	8:30 for half-marathoners
		 		9:00 for all other distances
Start Location: Small Craft Aquatic Center (Second Nature Outdoors) on the southside trail
Course:  If the trails are free of snow and ice we will be running west on the scenic River Trail towards the Woodstock Rd. Tim Horton’s. If the trails are snow-covered we will go East along the River Trail to UNB. 
Registration: $20 which includes the 2020 NTH race garment and a hot drink & snack after the race.  
 Registration fees are payable online only at: 
(I’ll insert the registration link here)  

 ► Note: The number of participants is limited this year. So register early.  And good news, the NTH garment is one size fits all. 
While we can’t make a group reservation for breakfast, we will suggest the Hilltop as a place where you can safely sit with your family and friends for a meal after the run. 
  
  
 
 
  
